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New CLA-12 – Request to Subcontract Form (rev 07-2018) 

 

 The Department has notified the contracting industry (please see attached NTC) that a new 

CLA-12 Request to Subcontract Form, will be used effective August 1, 2018, to replace the current 

version.   

 

 There is a sixty (60) day transition period where both forms will be accepted; after 

September 30, 2018, only the new CLA-12 Form will be accepted. 

  

 Beginning August 1, 2018, the new CLA-12 information, forms and instructions will be 

posted under "Useful Documents" on the Department’s Subcontractor Approvals webpage. 

 

 If you have any questions related to this matter, please contact Mr. Nelio Rodrigues at  

860-594-2658, Mr. Chris Dirga at 860-594-3122, or Mr. Eric Belanger at 860-594-2668. 
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